
 

BEE-WELL FARMS 

PUMPKIN 
PATCH 

Join us this fall for family fun at the pumpkin patch!  

With many varieties and sizes of pumpkins to choose from, 

there will be the perfect pumpkin for everyone in the family. 

To kick off the autumn festivities, October 13th & 14th weekend 

will include food, games, and animal experiences as part of 

Sonoma County’s Farm Trails Weekend. For questions please 

contact us at beewellfarms@gmail.com or 707-217-7788.  

 

101 Trinity Road, Glen Ellen 

 



 


